
IMPORTANT LINKS

P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S B I T E

IMPORTANT DATES

Board of Education Meeting
7pm10.23.23

11.01.23
SCHOOL CLOSED

Staff In-Service

I Walk to School 202310.17.23 LPS is proud to participate in the “Hunterdon County
Safe Routes to School Program,” which encourages and

educates our students on walking to school safely. International
Walk to School Month provides opportunities to reinforce the
goals of the program - “Where it is safe, get kids walking and

rolling; where it is not safe, make it safe.”

11.09.23

11.10.23
and

SCHOOL CLOSED

NJEA Convention

EARLY DISMISSAL

EARLY DISMISSAL

11.07.23
Parent-Teacher Conferences

5pm-7pm

TUESDAY

EARLY DISMISSAL

11.08.23 Parent-Teacher Conferences
1:30pm-3:30pm

WEDNESDAY

CRAZY SOCK DAY!
Wear your fun or crazy socks!10.27.23

10.20.23
@ LPS ON
LOCATION

HALLOWEEN DANCE
Pre-K to 3rd Grade: 6pm-7pm*

*Must be accompanied by an adult
4-6th Grade: 7:15pm - 8:15pm

Counselor Cortina’s
October Newsletter

11.06.23 Parent-Teacher Conferences
1:30pm-3:30pm

MONDAY

LAMBERTVILLE
O C T O B E R  1 6 T H ,  2 0 2 3

October & November

1.

Live too far from the school to walk? Consider dropping off your
student at a closer location and walk the rest of the way!

International Walk to School Day serves as the first of many walk
to school days this year at Lambertville Public School.

Walk or Bike to School!

“Through all of the work LPS does in Going Green, we
often participate in such events as the Walking School
Bus as well as other walking initiatives throughout the
school year. We also work to ensure our students care

about their environment by having Going Green Clubs in
which students can recycle collected containers and

turn them into works of art.”

Wanda Quinones, Principal

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1YjqCTv8W1VJz3HWBIFm-EBwygF8yh4Zs/edit#slide=id.p22
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1YjqCTv8W1VJz3HWBIFm-EBwygF8yh4Zs/edit#slide=id.p22
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1YjqCTv8W1VJz3HWBIFm-EBwygF8yh4Zs/edit#slide=id.p22
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1YjqCTv8W1VJz3HWBIFm-EBwygF8yh4Zs/edit#slide=id.p22


LAMBERTVILLE
P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S B I T E

LPS Student Council works closely with Fisherman's Mark 
and they featured one of our Socktober posters on their Instagram page! 

Fisherman’s Mark (fishermansmark_) posted, “Happy Socktober! Lambertville Public School
is once again hosting their annual fundraiser where they will be collecting socks for our
program participants. We are so grateful to be the recipient of their creativity and kindness!”

MS. ALEXANDRA COLLADO
PRE-K TEACHER

PARAPROFESSIONAL: KIMBERLY GABRIEL
YEAR TEACHING 

YEAR TEACHING

2ND AT SOUTH HUNTERDON

2ND 

W H A T  D O  Y O U  E N J O Y  M O S T  A B O U T  T E A C H I N G ?
As a teacher, I have the opportunity to see children grow and have a small part to play in that growth. I see my role as
two-fold. First, I prepare the environment for learning. More than anything, I want students to take control of their
learning. The more care I can take to make the physical classroom space work for them, and make learning materials
accessible to them, the more they feel that autonomy. Further, the more I prepare behind the scenes when getting ready
to introduce a concept, the more meaningful the few minutes I am the center of student's attention will be. Second, I am a
tour guide through that environment. Once students want to know something, I step in and guide them through the
process of exploration, then step back and let them experience the wonder of learning for themselves. A tour guide is not
the star of the show, rather a means to the acquisition of new knowledge and skills, who then fades into the background.

MS. HALEY LUBOLD
PRE-K TEACHER

CO-TEACHER: JESSICA PYLARINOS

W H A T  I S  T H E  M O S T  I M P O R T A N T  T H I N G  Y O U  H O P E
S T U D E N T S  L E A R N  F R O M  Y O U ?

YEAR TEACHING 

YEAR TEACHING

1ST AT SOUTH HUNTERDON

1ST

I hope that my students learn to love learning! I hope that by providing them with a supportive and engaging learning
environment, they can all develop the confidence and curiosity to support them as life-long learners. With their own
appreciation for learning, they can better recognize how the learning process looks different for all students. As a result,
they will have more of their own internal motivation, and be able to support and encourage their classmates as well.

“The most significant thing a teacher can do for their students is show that they care.”

Thank you
for donating to

Student Council’s
“Socktober” 
Sock Drive!

MEET THE PRE-K TEACHERS

Fisherman’s Mark
October 16th, 2023

2.

https://fishermansmark.org/
https://www.instagram.com/fishermansmark_/
https://fishermansmark.org/
https://www.instagram.com/fishermansmark_/

